From: Lola Callaghan <callaghan.lola@gmail.com>

To: "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 1/11/2012 8:55 am
Subject: Objection to Epping to Thornleigh third track

| feel the impact of the third track on the local community is not worth the end result. There is thought
that an upgrade of goods trains would be a better solution than the massive disruption the extra track
would result in for the area.
The easiest and quickest solution is, in the long term, not always the best. Further discussion should
be given to this problem.
That you for the chance to comment on this issue.

Regards, L. Callaghan (a concerned local)
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